
CBIA – City of Naples 

Builder Round Table Notes of 012418 

 

Kathy shared CBIA will be offering 14 hours of continuing education for G.C.’s in March (7 hours CEU on 

6th edition of Building Codes) and remainder of 7 hour requirements in May.  There will be no cost to 

primary and affiliate members on a first come first serve basis.  Once the flyers are ready, CBIA will send 

out to all participants from today’s meeting.   

 

-Builder Topics Discussed: 

Question on timeline for implementation of CityView electronic permitting: Base system is 1 to 2 

months out.  There will be no permit application form. The current system will not immediately go away 

but it wil be much easier to tract permits and inspections.  

Question concerning TSC’s: Email or call Craig.  Do not copy everyone in department on these emails.  

This will not be an issue with the new CityView system.    

Question asked concerning “Right of Way” permit: Right of Way is a separate permit but realize the 

change over on old permits is confusing.  If you have questions, contact Allison or Michael. Once Naples 

goes to CityView electronic permitting, contractor will see “Right –of-Way” permit requirement when 

applying for permits. 

Question asked if CBIA can facilitate an annual meeting with private providers doing business within the 

City just as County is doing: Yes. Kathy will work with Tatiana and Craig to arrange and facilitate this 

meeting.    

 

-Building Official Topics Discussed: 

-Craig Mole shared impetus for changing of fees in the City f Naples then reviewed the listing of fees 

highlighting changes (see attached supporting documents).  Craig will work annually with CBIA to review 

department expenses and revenue and make changes in fees accordingly.  

-Currently the CityView Task Force is not meeting and Craig will contact Kathy to schedule a meeting 

if/when needed. 

-Residents are complaining about construction vehicle parking and police are enforcing the ordinance.  

However, in evaluating complaints, contractors are doing a good job of following the rules. 

  

 

THE NEXT CBIA-CITY OF NAPLES BUILDER ROUND TABLE IS SCHEDULED FOR 3:30-4:30 p.m., Wednesday, 

April 5, 2018. 


